
 
 

 
To:  All Holders of Record of Contract Documents 
 
From:  Jeff P. Ackerman, P.E. 
   
Date:  October 21, 2015 
 
Subject: Addendum Number 2 – USC Salkehatchie – Carolina Theater Parking 

Lot Construction – Project Number: H38-I322 
 
 
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by inserting its number and date in the Bid 
Form.  Failure to do so may subject bidder to disqualification.  This addendum forms 
a part of the Contract Documents. 
 
QUESTION 
 
Can we use concrete instead of asphalt for the parking area? 
 
ANSWER 
 
It is acceptable to substitute concrete paving for the areas that were proposed to be 
asphalt.   
 
The “6” Concrete Paving Detail” on page six of the drawings shall be followed if the 
bidder decides to substitute concrete paving for the asphalt paving.  Additionally, the 
Contractor shall note in his bid that this substitution was made. 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER 2 
 
 
 
 


